
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

TO THE INVITATION TO BID 

 CITY OF HOMER SNOW REMOVAL & SANDING SERVICES 

2022/2023, 2023/2024,  

CITY OF HOMER, ALASKA 

 

Addendum Issue Date:   OCTOBER 14, 2022  

RFP/ITB Submittal Date:   OCTOBER 19, 2022  

Previous Addenda Issued:    NONE   

Issued By:   Janette Keiser, Public Works Director 
  Public Works Department 
  City of Homer 

 
Notice to RFP/ITB Submitters: 
 
RFP submitters must acknowledge receipt of this addendum by one of the following methods: 
 

(1) By acknowledging receipt of this addendum in the RFP/ITB cover letter when proposal/Bid is 
submitted. 

(2) By email or facsimile which includes a reference to the project and addendum number. 
(3) By including the Addenda Acknowledgement Form with the proposal/bid. 

 
The RFP/ITB submittals require acknowledgment individually of all addenda to the RFP/ITB. Any 
RFP’s/ITB’s received without acknowledgment of receipt of addenda may be rejected prior to 
evaluation 

 
The bid documents for the above project are amended as follows (all other terms and condition remain 
unchanged): 

ITEM 1 –  

Submittal Date has been pushed back one day to Wednesday, October 19, 2022 at 2:00 p.m. 

No other changes 


